
 
 

       DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL & COURIER TO THE BOARD 
 
November 19, 2014 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
RE: EB-2014-0323 Enbridge Dawn Access Settlement - Next Step Clarifications   

 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm our acceptance of Enbridge's summary of clarifications 
provided in its letter to the Board today.  As communicated to the Board in our letter of 
November 11th, FRPO supports the Settlement Agreement and sought to inform the Board on 
Enbridge's commitments in seeking broader access to supplies, namely the Niagara delivery 
point.  FRPO appreciates Enbridge's willingness to collaborate toward this end and its letter 
articulates to our satisfaction the ongoing commitments of the company to assess alternate 
delivery points for direct purchase in the best interest of the Ontario market. 
 
We would like to express our appreciation to the Board and its staff in allowing for the 
opportunity to ask questions of Enbridge and make submissions at the oral hearing of November 
20th.   However, with the submission of Enbridge's clarification contained in the aforementioned 
letter today, we are satisfied that our concerns are addressed and will not avail ourselves of that 
opportunity. 
 
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 

 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
 
c.  L. Gluck - Board Staff 
 EGD Regulatory Proceedings 
 I. Macpherson, K. Culbert - EGD 
 Interested Parties  EB-2014-0323 
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